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SUMMARY OF THE ANALYSIS OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

This document analyses submissions to the draft management plan for Shark Bay Marine 
Reserves. Comments have been detailed to the section of the draft management plan to which they 
refer. 

The Shark Bay Marine Reserves draft management plan was released for public comment ori 15 
December 1994 by the Hon. Minister for the Environment, Kevin Minson._ Advertisements were 
placed in local and Statewide newspapers advising that the draft management plan was available for 
comment. The draft management plan was distributed to State Government departments, tertiary 
institutions, conservation and recreation groups, local authorities, libraries and numerous 
individuals. Copies of the plan were available for perusal at the Denham a�d- Camarvon Shire 
offices. The plan was available for purchase from CA,.LM's State Operations Headquarters, 
Midwest Regional Office and Denham District Office. 

The plan was available for comment for a period of two months to 16 February 1995. However, 
all submissions received after this date were accepted.· All submissions have been summarised and 
changes have been made to the plan where appropriate. 

Method of Analysis 

Submissions to the Shark Bay Marine Reserves draft management plan were reviewed in three 
stages: 

• Public submissions were summaried to allow analysis;

• The submissions were assessed using the criteria below:

• 

1 . The draft management plan was amended if the submission:
(a) provided additional resource information of direct relev_ance to management;
(b) provided additional information on affected user groups of direct relevance to

management;
( c) indicated a change in ( or clarified) Government legislation, management commitment

or management policy;
( d) proposed strategies that would better achieve management goals and objectives; or
( e) indicated omissions, inaccuracies or a lack of clarity.

2. The draft management plan was not amended if the submission:
(a) cle�ly supported the draft proposals;
(b) offered a neutral statement, or no change was sought;
(c) addressed issues beyond the scope of the plan;
(d) made points which were already in the plan, or were considered during plan

preparation;
(e) was one amongst several widely divergent viewpoints received .on the topic and the

recommendation of the draft plan was still considered the best option; or
(f) contributed options which were not possible (generally due to some aspect of existing

legislation or Government policy).

The draft management plan was reviewed and amended where necessary. Minor editorial 
changes referred to in the submissions have also been made. 
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